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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 1:21 PM


To: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip; Barbara Byrne


Subject: CWF Sufficiency Review Letter


Hi all --

In anticipation for our Thursday 2:30 meeting on ROC on LTO Sufficiency Review, this link takes you to what


we provided to Reclamation for a letter of sufficiency for CWF. It includes a list of "additional information."


M:\CWF\Sufficiency_Review\SufficiencyLetter\20160906 CWF Initiation Response Ltr & Enclosure_F.pdf


Enjoy!


Cathy



